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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2376 allows an employee with a noncomplete agreement with their employer to engage in 

the same business after the work relationship with the employer has ended, as long as the 

employee does not solicit the sale of goods and services from customers of the former employer. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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